
Reception Class Spring Update 

We have been working so hard this term we need a rest! 

Our writing is coming on a treat and we are doing so well with our Big 

(little) Write.  We have learned all our phonics in phase 3 and we are 

working hard to develop our fluency when reading. 

At the start of the term some Aliens Stole our 

Underpants so we made posters to warn everyone 

else!  The classroom was also visited by The Evil 

Pea but we managed to catch him in our traps. 

Our interest in Chinese New Year was huge and we are really looking 

forward to our school trip next term.  Shame we can’t really go on a 

trip to China. 

We have enjoyed lots of outdoor learning this 

term.  Already at Forest School we are seeing 

signs of spring.  It’s a whole different 

experience when you are blindfolded!  

 

Our giant pumpkin has finally decomposed 

enough for us to search for seeds.  Although, 

considering how big it was we are a little 

disappointed.  Even though it didn’t smell 

very nice we had a lot of fun investigating it! 


